Wesclin Band Parent Organization 
Meeting Minutes 
December 8th 2015

The fourth meeting of the 2015-2016 school year was held on December 8th, and was called to order by chairman Josh Siegfried at 7pm.  The Treasurer’s Report shows a balance of 6,938.72 as of 11/30.  There were 5 deposits for a total of $2,900.31 and one debit of $119.00.
Mr. Washburn‘s band program update is as follows:
Pep band will perform at the home boys basketball games.  There are two more games before the Christmas break.  The band will run the concession stand for the home girls’ basketball games.  Adult and student volunteers are still needed, especially for the Holiday Tournament on 12/26, 12/28, 12/29, and 12/30.
Congratulations to Ethan Boulanger, Chris Trimble, Colin Henderson, and Ian Elliot for being selected for the EIU Honor Band on 12/12.  The Band Parent Organization will provide a meal to these students after their performance.
Cardinal Calendars have been delivered, and there are a few extra available if anyone knows of anyone who would still like to purchase one.  We will be sending back unused calendars in January.
Under pending business we addressed Mr. Washburn’s needs list.  As of right now, there are no urgent needs to be addressed.
Trenton House breakfast has been narrowed down to two dates in January.  We hope to hold it either on the 16th or the 23rd.  Josh Siegfried will confirm the availability and get the date set.
Upcoming Trivia Night was discussed and planning for that event will get underway in the New Year.   We will be seeking advice and expertise from Joanie Ranz and Renee Meinhardt in the hopes of presenting a fantastic night that will potentially be our biggest fundraiser of the year.  Projected date will be in April.
Josh suggested adding a calendar tab to the band’s website to help spread the word for important upcoming dates.  We will continue to use our facebook page as well.  
The next Band Parent meeting will be on January 4th at 7pm in the band room.  Parents are encouraged to attend as we will be planning our upcoming fundraisers and needing everyone’s participation!
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